

Attention

Pleasant Valley Pool and Coakley-Russo Memorial Golf Course Members

Did you lose or misplace your Membership ID card?
Is the bar code faded or worn on your Membership ID card?
Is your Membership ID missing a printed year or is the printed year 3 years or older?

If you answered <u>YES</u> to any of the above questions, you must visit the Bernards Township Parks and Recreation office for a new Membership Photo ID.

Bring your old ID card and exchange it for the new card. If you have lost your ID, you will be charged a \$10 replacement fee.

Replacement ID Cards will be issued at no charge in January and February once you have renewed your membership for the 2017 season. A \$10.00 replacement fee will be effective March 1. Once you have been issued a new card, your old card will no longer work.

From the Membership Handbook

Membership Photo I.D.'s

- Photo ID badges are required for all members (2 years and older, to enter the pool).
- · When you renew your membership, your pass will be activated for the season.
- Members up to the age of 23 are required to have a new photo taken every three years. Members over 23 years are required to have a new photo taken every five years. You must turn in your current Photo I.D. in order to avoid replacement charges.
- The cost for a replacement I.D. is \$10.00.

Please contact the Bernards Township Parks and Recreation office at 908-204-3003 if you have any questions.

Thank you, Bernards Township Parks & Recreation